
Question on notice no. 239

Portfolio question number: SQ24-000346

2023-24 Additional estimates

Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Committee, Infrastructure,
Transport, Regional Development, Communications and the Arts Portfolio

Senator Susan McDonald: asked the Australian Maritime Safety Authority on 23
February 2024—

(1.Has a new CEO of AMSA been identified?
2.Is the new CEO start date 01 July 2024?
Answer —
Please find answer attached.
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Committee Question Number: 239 

Departmental Question Number: SQ24-000346 
 
Division/Agency Name: Agency - Australian Maritime Safety Authority 
 
Hansard Reference: Written (23 February 2024) 
 
Topic: AMSA - new CEO 
 
Senator Susan McDonald asked: 
 
1. Has a new CEO of AMSA been identified? 

2. Is the new CEO start date 01 July 2024? 

 
Answer: 

1. No. The CEO position was advertised on 1 March 2024. 

2. The start date of the new AMSA CEO will depend on the outcome of the recruitment 
process and a final decision of government.  


